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Regional Leadership Roll Call  
 

The key industry body supporting marketing and advocating on behalf of the tourism 

industry, Murray Regional Tourism (MRT), is seeking suitable candidates from across the 

region to apply for one Associate Director position with the Murray Regional Tourism Board. 

 

MRT works in partnership with Visit Victoria, Destination New South Wales, 13 local 

government areas and regional tourism associations to drive the development of the 

tourism industry within the Murray region.  

 

As part of building industry capacity and developing future leaders, MRT is now calling for 

interested parties to apply for the position of Associate Director. This is a two-year term and 

provides an opportunity for the successful candidate to potentially take on a longer-term 

role of a Board Director.  

 

MRT Chair Wendy Greiner encourages interested candidates from across the region to 

consider applying for this important role.  

 

“As Chair, I will work with the successful applicant in an informal mentoring role. Acting as an 

advisor and sounding board to enable them to gain insights and experience as a Director 

by attending our board meetings and strategic planning sessions. These meetings will 

provide valuable insights into how a Board works and the person will gain some experience 

and knowledge from discussions that take place at these meetings. This is an enabling role 

that will help the candidate to achieve their longer-term goal to participate on a Board as a 

Director,” said Ms Greiner. 

 

Current or aspiring future leaders are being asked to come forward. This is an exciting 

opportunity for the successful candidate to fully immerse themselves in a supportive 

leadership environment, whilst assisting to shape the future direction of the visitor economy 

in the Murray region.  

 

“MRT is keen to assist and invest in the next generation of leaders and any assistance the 

community can provide to identify and raise the opportunity with suitable industry 

representatives would be greatly appreciated,” said Ms Greiner.  

 

Applicants simply need to provide a brief CV and highlight the reasons for being interested 

in this Board mentoring role. Applications close on 5 February 2018. 
 

A copy of the Position Description can be obtained by emailing ea@mrtb.com.au   
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